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To,
The Executive Secretary
AAJVS
Port Blair

Sub: permission to leave school hostel-reg
Sir,

I am to state that the annual examination of Vivekananda Kendra,
Port Blair has been completed and the school will re-open on 5% June
2013. Therefore, the Greta Andamanese children staying in the hostel are
to be sent to Strait island.
It is therefore requested to kindly accord permission to take them to
Strait island by ferry boat on 20/03/2013.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully

' ohee
A (Noe)

Great Andamanese

Port Blair dated 18/03/2013
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